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MENTAL HEALTH CLINICIAN SERVICES RFP - NOTICE OF EXTENSION 
 
Attention All Prospective Bidders: 
 
The City of San Fernando is issuing an extension for the submission deadline of the 
Mental Health Clinician Services Request for Proposals (RFP). 
 
Original Response Due Date: August 29, 2024 
New Response Due Date: September 5, 2024 
 
All agencies are invited to take advantage of this extension to refine and enhance 
their proposals. Agencies that have already submitted proposals are welcome to 
submit revised versions if desired. 
 
Submission of Bid Proposals 
Three original and one electronic copy of the proposal must be submitted to the 
POLICE DEPARTMENT in a sealed envelope labeled “City of San Fernando RFP – 
Mental Health Clinician Services” at SAN FERNANDO POLICE DEPARTMENT, 910 
First Street, San Fernando, California, 91340, no later than Thursday, September 
5, 2024, at 5:30 pm. All RFPs received after that time will not be accepted. 
 
 

http://www.sfcity.org/

